
 

Ouse Washes Section 10 works 

November 2016 

 

Invitation 

Public Drop-in event 
 

The Environment Agency would like to invite you to one of two drop-in events to find out more 

about the proposed bank strengthening works.  You will have the opportunity to see plans of the 

bank works and to speak to the project team about the work. 

 

Welney      Mepal 

 

Thursday 24 November 2016  Tuesday 29 November 2016 

between 11am and 5.30pm  between 11am and 5.30pm 

Welney Parish Village Hall   Mepal Parish Village Hall 

 
 

The project is being carried out by the Environment Agency with support from: Middle Level Commissioners, 

Fenland District Council, Norfolk County Council, Borough Council of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk, 

Cambridgeshire County Council, Natural England, Wildfowl & Wetlands Trust (Welney), Wildlife Trust and the 

RSPB. 

 

If you would like further information regarding the project or to receive regular updates please forward your 

contact details to our Public Liaison Officer Monica Stonham at email ousewashesprojectea@gmail.com or 

call 07577 470803. 

 


